
25/01/2021 

MRS Tara Auchterlonie 
- 34 Woodland ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
tara.auchterlonie@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

I am deeply concerned about the safety issues raised in relation to this development proposal 
and on that basis I object to the proposal. The close proximity of the proposed childcare centre 
to the public school and the associated car traffic crossing the foot path to enter the child care 
facility car park could pose significant risk to children travelling to and from the school. The 
existing high volume of car and foot traffic on Lewis Street is, in my view, already at maximum 
capacity. 

Sent: 25/01/2021 6:46:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


